

Sheriff Eric Flowers

Indian River County Sheriff's Office

October 11, 2022

The Honorable Peter O'Bryan, Chairman Indian River Board of County Commissioners 1801 27th Street Vero Beach, FL 32960-3388

Dear Chairman O'Bryan:

Please accept this letter as my request to be placed on the Board of County Commissioner's agenda to brief the County Commissioners on the Sheriff's Office response to Hurricane Ian. In the aftermath of the storm and in conjunction with the Florida Sheriffs Association and the State EOC, IRCSO deployed several teams to Florida's west coast to offer mutual aid and assist in providing law enforcement services.

Please place this item under the Constitutional Officers for the October 18, 2022 Board agenda. If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Eric Flowers Sheriff

EF:nmj

